Reminder: Bowls Needed

As promised, | wanted to send you an update about Empty Bowls. During these
uncertain times, NTFB wanted to continue the tradition of one of their favorite events,
designed in a way to keep all their guests safe. That is why NTFB decided to transition
Empty Bowils this year to a drive-thru model.

As a ticket purchaser, guests will come to the North Texas Food Bank's Perot Family
Campus on February 25, 2021 between 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM to pick up their Bowl Box.
Each box will contain a handmade artisan bowl, a 5 oz. package of gourmet soup mix,
recipe cards from some of our favorite past Empty Bowl! participants and NTFB Staff,
NTFB's Tough Choice's Game, and more.

Additionally, this is a reminder that | am still accepting bowls at Trinity Ceramic Supply
(9016 Diplomacy Row Dallas, TX 75247) for this year’s event. We would like to receive
all bowls by February 15, 2021.

Please mark the date on your calendar so that together we may support the North Texas
Food Bank. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. We
appreciate the continued support from our area potters, wood turners and glass artists.

Trinity Ceramic Supply, President and Owner
9016 Diplomacy Row

Dallas, TX 75247

(214) 631-0540



